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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

M.O.MEDFORD TELEPHONE 
MANAGER OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING May 3, 1988 (818) 302-1749 

AND LICENSING

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

References: 1. SCE to NRC letter dated March 7, 1984 
2. SCE to NRC letter dated September 4, 1984 
3. SCE to NRC letter dated April 12, 1985 
4. SCE to NRC letter dated August 2, 1985 

By Reference 1, SCE transmitted Proposed Technical Specification Change 
NPF-10/15-83 (PCN-83) to the NRC. PCN-83 provided revisions to Section 6.0, 
"Administrative Controls" of the San Onofre Units 2 and 3 Technical 
Specifications. References 2 through 4 provided revisions to PCN-83 to 
incorporate NRC comments and station organization changes.  

The purpose of this letter is to provide the NRC with the latest update of 
PCN-83. A replacement for Attachment C of PCN-83 is enclosed with this letter.  

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 

cc: D. Hickman, NRR Senior Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 
3. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
F. R. Huey, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3 
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